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If you did not receive a water bill last month or there was an issue with your bill, please give us a call so we 

can correct the issue. Unfortunately, Dawnette was not available to complete the billing last month and you 

were stuck with me trying to fill in and I am rusty to say the least. Some of you that receive your bill by email 

may have noticed that the bill came from my email address instead of customer service which for some may 

have caused the bill to go to your spam or junk folder and some may have received a bill by mail instead of 

email or vice-versa. My apologies for any inconvenience and again, please give us a call to correct any issues. 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 1/29/22 

Monthly board meetings are held the last Saturday of each month at 8:30 AM at the District Office. Our next 

meeting will be on January 29, 2022. We highly encourage all of our water users and any one else interested to 

attend board meetings and learn the processes involved in operating your water district.  

DROUGHT UPDATE 
We finally have had some winter weather and a considerable amount of moisture but please don’t get the im-

pression that these storms mean an end to the drought! For the 2021 calendar year, including December’s rain 

and snow, we received slightly more than 8” of precipitation which, while helpful, does not make up for years of 

drought. Remember the storms in 2019? We received a little over 20” of rain that year, and it seemed like every-

one was proclaiming an end to the drought, but the following year we where already talking about water shortag-

es again. While I am still hopeful that we will get more rain before summer, we will need multiple years of 

above average precipitation to really end the drought and until then we all need to conserve water as best we can 

to stretch our supply as far as possible. Please use water wisely! 

ISSUES WITH LAST MONTH WATER BILLS 


